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The regulated utilities should only be allowed to have a monopoly on the 
transmission lines.  There is no longer any reason for them to have a monopoly on 
the production of electricity.  Consumers should be able to get electricity from any 
available source.

Guy

Guy Hancock, DVM, MEd
ghancock@sentientllc.com
727-674-8883
www.SentientLLC.com
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